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On January 8 the Chinese Foreign Ministry presented a memorandum to the Soviet Embassy in 
China, containing an appeal by the Chinese government to the Soviet government to act as a 
mediator in the peace negotiations between the Chinese government and the Chinese Communist 
party. As the Soviet Ambassador was informed, the Chinese government had sent a similar appeal to 
the governments of the United States of America, Great Britain and France. 
On January 17 the Deputy Foreign Minister of the USSR cmrd. Vyshinsky A. Ya. Received the 
Chinese Ambassador in the USSR Mr. Fu Bing Ciang and gave him the answer of the Soviet 
government, which points out that the Soviet government, always loyal to the principle of non-
interference in the internal affairs of other countries, does not regard it expedient to accept the 
mediation mentioned in the memorandum. 
The answer of the Soviet government notes that the restoration of China’s integrity as a democratic 
peace-loving state is the affair of the Chinese people itself and that this integrity could be probably 
best achieved by the direct negotiatiations between the internal forces of China, without foreign 
interference. 


